



## **Ecclesfield Primary School**

High Street
Ecclesfield
SHEFFIELD
S35 9UD
Tel: 0114 2467396
E-mail: enquiries@ecclesfield-pri.sheffield.sch.uk
Executive Head: L Chadwick

4th September 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

I am delighted to introduce myself as the new Executive Headteacher of Ecclesfield and Coit Primary Schools for the 2025/26 academic year. It is a privilege to be in this role and to be joining such a welcoming school community, I am very much looking forward to the year ahead.

My teaching career began at Reignhead Primary School over 25 years ago, where I developed my passion for teaching and learning in creative ways. I moved to Loxley Primary as Deputy Headteacher for 7 years before spending the last 10 and a half years as the Headteacher of Shooters Grove Primary School.



In all of these roles, I have worked with wonderful pupils, families, and staff teams, and I bring with me a strong commitment to ensuring that every child is valued, challenged and celebrated.

Over the coming weeks and months, I am eager to get to know all of the children and their families. Working in partnership with parents and carers is key to helping every child achieve their best, both academically and personally.

Thank you for the warm welcome I have already received from pupils, staff and parents. I am truly excited about the opportunities ahead and the chance to work with both schools on the next stage of their journey.

Please do come and say 'hello' at the school gates, during events, or if you see me around school - I would love to meet you.

Kind regards,

Mrs Louise Chadwick Executive Headteacher Ecclesfield and Coit Primary Federation











